## Carla Hoekzema

From:

webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent:

Monday, June 3, 2019 3:12 PM

To:

Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name:

Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time:

06/03/2019 3:11 pm

Response #:

39

Submitter ID:

29846

IP address:

204.147.223.1

Time to complete: 11 min., 30 sec.

## **Survey Details: Answers Only**

## Page 1

- (o) North City 1.
- 2. (o) Email
- 3. Lisa Leitzelar
- 4. 17823 25th Ave NE
- 5. Not answered
- 6. lisaleitzelar@outlook.com
- 7. 6/6/19
- 8. Shoreline Place
- The residents of this city want "place-making spaces that include commercial, office, mixed-use, and multi-9. generational housing" (as stated by commissioner Davis at May 16, 2019 meeting). I would like to emphasize that this is what the residents of this city need and are asking for - repeatedly. Although implementing retail isn't the quick turnaround investment that the developer is hoping for, I hope that the Commission - and the City Council - keep their primary focus on what the citizens are asking for.

I'm aware that retail space needs are changing. Big box stores may not be appropriate, but retail services (hair salons, food, boutiques, spa/salons, indoor play spaces, etc) for city residents is very important. In order to create more walkable spaces, people need to be able to walk to their grocery store, pet store, restaurant, coffee shop, etc. I appreciate that the commission is keeping the residents desire for "more boutique retail, restaurants and indoors spaces for people to commune and be together" (as stated by Commissioner Malek at May 16, 2019 meeting) in the forefront of the discussion.

Thank You, Lisa Leitzelar